
From: Jon Simonson [mailto:jonsimonson@msn.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2014 1:53 PM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: More Portland comp plan comments 
 
Foster road between 50th and 92nd needs to remain at 4 traffic lanes. 
  
  
Powell between I-205 and Gresham needs to be expanded to 4 traffic lanes. 
  
Jon Simonson 
15309 SE Ogden Dr. 
Portland, OR 97236  
 


